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Oregon's mail-in ballot procedure is a model for other states to follow if they want a 

balanced, safe and easy answer to voting.  Don't fix something that isn't broken.  The 

President's  executive order is a non-binding gesture and as such will not become 

law. Oh...and the premise is wrong, misguided and unfounded.  


